
 

 

April 1, 2021  
  
  
Subject:  theGRIO TV Closed-Captioning Compliance Certification  
  
This will certify that during the First Quarter of 2021, all programs on theGRIO TV were closed-captioned 
to the extent required under the FCC’s closed-captioning rules.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
Connie Marshall 
Programming Manager  
 


